
W/C 14th July
Mon - Sweet & Sour Pork

Noodles, SS - Ham
Tue - Beef Burger, SS - Tuna
Wed - Roast Chicken, SS -

Cheese
Thurs - Mac & Cheese, SS-

Tuna
Fri - Fish Stars & Chips, SS -

Cheese

Jacket potatoes are
available every day as

usual.

You can contact the school office on
01748 818485, by email

admin@michael-syddall.n-yorks.sch.uk
or via the SchoolGateway

(8:30am - 4:30pm)
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NEWS

STAY IN TOUCH

THROUGH THE LOOKING GLASS

MENU
There will be no after school
clubs on during the last week

of term (w/c 14  July)th

Hangout will be open as
usual

Hangout bookings for w/c 1
September will go live on

Wednesday 16  July at 8pm.

st

th

New clubs will come out w/c
1  September ready for the

Autumn Term.

st

CLUBS &
ACTIVITIES

SUPERCIRCLES

REMINDERS
 Please can children bring in a carrier

bag next week to bring workbooks
home.

Can reading books be returned to
school.

Self-Belief: Oscar, Bella, Quad Kids
Team, Harry, Max, Serenity.

Teamwork: Lincoln, Eva, David, Alfie,
Emily, Jake, Dexter, Ossian, Harry,

Ethan G. 

YEAR 6
FUNDRAISING

Monday 14  -  Year 6 Seaburnth

Tuesday 15  - Year 6 Lightwater Valleyth

Wednesday 16  - Year 6 Swimmingth

Thursday 17  - Year 6 Paddle Boardingth

Thursday 17  - Year 6 Leavers Picnicth

Friday 18  - Year 6 Leavers Assemblyth

All the exciting activities the Year 6's
have next week.

Can we join Year 6 for the week?

Lost property has been out
all week, we still have loads
unclaimed. Therefore, next

week it will be outside again,
just help yourself to

anything you can make use
of.

St. Anne's Summer Fete,
Saturday 12  (12 - 3)th

Please see attached for
more information.

Please don’t forget to
complete the ‘Dinner Money
Survey’ which was sent out

earlier this week. (Please see
attached)

Your thoughts really do
matter!

Despite the hot weather,
the builders have been
hard at work. We have

internal walls and
they’ve even started on
the other side of school!

THIS WEEK
A group of children went to

Quad Kids Athletics at
Richmond School. They

showed great determination
and teamwork.

The Family Picnic was a
success. Thank you to

everyone who could attend
and all the staff who made

the day possible. 
Thank you to the MSSA for

yet another amazing disco. It
was a very hot one, but we

hope everyone enjoyed
themselves! 


